## The Pocket Public School Works notification | 30 July 2025

Dear staff, parents, and carers,

Following the <u>works notification in Autumn 2025</u> regarding drinking water quality test results for The Pocket Public School, remediation work has now been completed by a qualified and accredited tradesperson.

Re-testing of the affected tap outlets by the independent hygienist has confirmed the results meet the requirements of the Australian Drinking Water Guidelines.

Access to the following tap outlets has now been restored:

- the sink in the canteen
- the sink in the practical activities area in Building G
- the sink in the demountable accessible bathroom
- the sink in the entry of the demountable building south-west of Building E
- the sink in the practical activities area in the demountable building south-east of Building E.

The health and wellbeing of students, staff and the local community is our highest priority.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.



